
FINANCE & GENERAL PURPOSES COMMITTEE  -    Item 10(1)
12 October 2000

10.1.1

RECOMMENDATION FROM THE MEETING OF THE
TRANSPORTATION & ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES
COMMITTEE HELD ON 21 SEPTEMBER 2000

MINUTE 279 - MINUTES OF SUB-COMMITTEES

Minute 142 of Transportation Sub-Committee - Bellingham Lane/Mill Hall
Car Park, Rayleigh

Resolved

(1) That following completion of the improvement works, the new parking
spaces at the Mill Hall Car Park be designated as a short stay facility.

(2) That the required work be carried out as a matter of urgency.

(3) That each part of the Car Park be suitably identified as 'short stay' and
'mixed period parking' with signage and two additional ticket issuing
machines.

(4) That the Finance and General Purposes Committee identify
appropriate funding. (HRHM)

NOTE:-  The Head of Revenue & Housing Management  will be submitting a
report on resolution (4) to a future meeting of the Finance & General
Purposes Committee following the completion of works currently underway at
Mill Hall.

Andrew Smith

Head of Administrative & Member Services

______________________________________________________________

For further information please contact John Bostock on:-

Tel:- 01702 318140
E-Mail:- john.bostock@rochford.gov.uk


